Dear EPCS Families,
Welcome Back!!!! Welcome to Fifth Grade. We hope you enjoyed your summer break.
Classroom Supplies

Below is the list of supplies that you are required to have at the beginning, and
throughout, the school year. Please label all of the items with your name or initials and
bring them in on the first day of school.

e 12 sharpened pencils, or more (each day you are expected to have at least 3
ready at all times)

Pencil box (small to medium sized)

6 pocket folders

3 highlighters of different colors

2 erasers

Hand held pencil sharpener

3 packets of white, 3 x 5 lined index cards
Backpack

4 Marble Notebooks (no spiral notebooks)
4 Whiteboard markers and an eraser

4 boxes of tissues

1 container of Lysol wipes

1 pair of headphones

Summer Assignment for Math and Reading

See you soon!

-The 5th Grade Teachers



